
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2019 8:00:00 AM

First name: Monica

Last name: Cavallaro

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

The Tongass National Forest is unique in north america and should remain undamaged by roads and logging for

future generations. A short term view of taking natural resources for monetary gain now at the expense of future

enjoyment and the protection of the environment for our children and grandchildren is horrible and should not be

allowed by the forest service. Please do not cancel or ignore the Roadless Rule which protects habitats like the

Tongass National Forest.

 

Sincerely,

 

Monica Cavallaro

 

Mountain View, CA 94043
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